il s _&“_"
» —"‘"__'Nﬁ
g OF ReCEIPT OF A PLANmNG

APPLICATIO),

4o of NOUS?* ¥ s
2 .. tion refe o number: 2007/3263/P
Applict e pplicationts)

l:
Proposa’ . oxisting garages with @ three-storey dwellinghouse, plis Basement foo!
e frontlightwell and a roof terrace. %

The Council has received the above application. To find out more you can:

» Contact the officer dealing with the application Paul Wood on 020 7974 5649,
» See the application and plans:
« onourwebsite www camden.gov.uk/planning
« althe Culture and Environment Department Reception, 5™ Flcor, Camden Town
Hall, Argyle Street, London WC1H 8ND between 8.00am to 500pm Monday to
Friday or until 7.00pm on Thursdays.
A planning officer is available during these times to help you look at the plans and offer
planning advice.

efv.deveoni@camden.go

* wrie to Development Control, Customer Services Tearm at the above address
Please quote the above referance when you contact us.

Some appiications are dec o be
told ré decided by the Development Control sub Commitee. If you wan! (c o<
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